
  

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Date:   December 4, 2017 

Contact:  Carrie A. Dittman 

                          Centerville-Washington Park District 

                          937-433-5155 or cdittman@cwpd.org  

Subject:  Feed the Birds this Winter 

CENTERVILLE, OH: A representative from Wild Birds Unlimited is speaking at Grant Park’s Kennard Nature Nook to 

offer tips on how to keep our feathered friends happy during wintertime. Join Erica Hawk Wednesday, December 13 from 

6:30 to 7:30 p.m. Ages 14 and up are welcome to attend. Preregistration is required by 4:30 p.m. December 12. $4 per person. 

Register online at www.cwpd.org or call (937) 433-5155. 

The Centerville-Washington Park District operates eight community parks, nine nature parks, and 33 neighborhood parks 

encompassing more than 1,000 acres in Centerville and Washington Township. For more information about the Centerville-

Washington Park District, please call (937) 433-5155 or visit www.cwpd.org. 
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